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“It’s Personal.” 

Livingstone Ski Academy 

Friday is the last day on snow for our LSA athletes 

and they will celebrate with a final race, BBQ and 

awards to follow! 

The Virtual Silent Auction March 24 & 25                        

Many wonderful items donated by local community 

members and all proceeds directly                                         

support LSA athletes! 

REPORT CARDS 
March 22       Grades K—9 

March 25       Grades 10—12 

Congratulations to Nevaeh MacKinnon who               

represented our school at last weekend’s            

Regional Skills Baking Competition at the                          

University of Lethbridge! 

Athletics 
Good luck to the following students who 

have been selected to play in the Chinook 
League All Star Basketball Game this               

evening in Fort Macleod: Jonah MacGarva,  
Owen Olsen, Andrea Smyth, Ava Jessen 

and Aliyah MacGarva!  
The senior high P.E. class participated in a 
day of Climbing and Scuba Diving at the 

University of Lethbridge! 
Jr/Sr badminton practices have begun and 
will take place every Tuesday and Thursday, 

from 3:30-5:00 p.m.                              
Thank you to everyone who supported the 

Sports Boosters Citrus Fundraiser.                           
Due to poor weather and road conditions, 

the pick up date has been moved to 
Wednesday, March 27, at 3:30 p.m. 

Online Auction Link Grad Cap & Gown Photos Tomorrow!                   

Grade 12 students are asked to stop in at the 

Office to book a photo time. 

The Livingstone Parents Association is hosting a                                    

Family Movie Night this Friday evening in the 

Gym!  Bring your family, something cozy to sit on 

and watch Trollz Band Together.                                             

A small concession will be available to purchase 

popcorn and treats.  Cash only sales.                               

50/50 tickets will be available to purchase and 

proceeds will support  repaving the outdoor                     

basketball court! 

Uncle Al’s Pizza Hot Lunch  

Wednesday, March 27 

The Grade 5 Hot Dog Sale has been post-

poned until after Easter break. 

Extra copies of the 2022-2023 school yearbook are 

available to purchase for $30 each.                                       

Please contact Mrs. Douglas. 

http://www.32auctions.com/LSAS2024

